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Mr David Gibson

Chair

State Development, Infrastructure and Industry Committee
Parliament House

Alice Street

BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr Gibson

Regional Planning Interests Bill 2013 — supplementary submissions

| refer to your Committee’s call for additional submissions during consideration of the Regional
Planning Interests Bill 2013 and thank you for allowing this opportunity.

Arrow Energy will not be providing an additional submission, however, we take this opportunity to

support the supplementary submission provided by the Australian Petroleum and Exploration
Association (APPEA) Limited.

Additionally, Arrow welcomes the positive consultation process through which the Bill has
undergone, in particular the undertakings given to the resource industry by the Deputy Premier and
Minister for State Development, Infrastructure and Planning, the Hon Jeff Seeney, when he
appeared before the Parliamentary Committee on 12 February 2014.

Arrow will continue to work through APPEA in the final phases of consultation on the Bill.

Yours sincerely

/&7,@%

Tony Knight
Vice President - Exploration
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